
































previously discussed the préposed change and he provided the following as the’ L ‘ ’ )

-.Committee’s rationale for such proposal:

The Audit Cémmittee regularly assesses ’the pedormance of AIG’s
independent-audilor. The Audit Cofnmittee also approves the engagement of
the independent auditor and makes a recomméndation tosha feho!dérs inthe
annual proxy statement that t}ie sharéholders’ [alif_y the Audit Commitiee’s

: r"ecomr.nend-ation. '

' ’ l;w accordance with the seltlement agreement between the New York
. State Atlorney General and AlG, the Audit Committee conducted a Requést
for Propb_sal (*"RFP~) process that inciuded a number of independ:ent public
audit ﬁrms for the purpose of determining which firm is best suited to sewé :
‘as AlG'’s indépendeﬁt auditor for the year 2008. | | 6 ;
The Audit Committee members found the RﬁP process highly
‘beneficial in déiermining V\;ho should be Alé's independent auditor. Further,

» the Audit Committee found that the process increased their understanding of
the capabilities of each firm, the level of service being provided by the curre_nf
independent auditor and the auditor transition process.

The Audit Committee :ﬁ'empers believe that AIG would benefit from a

" periodic formal consideration by the ‘Audit'Commitlee'of whether to conduct
an RFP .process similar to the one engéged in dygng 2007. This
consideration.would be in addition to the normal ongoing assessment and

annual review of auditor perfformance that the Audit Committee conducts. At s
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.lhis time, the Audit- Committee believes that the first such formal consideration .

should occur no later than 2010, for the 2011 audit year.

After further discussion, upon motion duly made, seconded and unanimously carrled,
it was
RESOLVED, that this Audit Committee hereby approves the amendment of .

the Audit Committee Charter to read in its entirety as set forth in
Attachment A to the minutes of this meeting. .

The participants other than the PWC representatives left the meeting and the

Committee met with the PwC representatives in éxecutive session. Among the matters

discussed were [to come].

There being no further business to come before the meeting, the meeting was

adjourned.

Secretary
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